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Thrangu Tashi Choling  

P.O. Box 1287 

Bouddha, 

Kathmandu, Nepal 

 

David Curtis, Director 

Tibetan Language Institute 

P.O. Box 64-675  

Los Angeles, CA 90064     

 December 15, 1997 

 

Dear David,  

I am very pleased to learn about the Tibetan Language Institute and your activities to help 

preserve and propagate the Tibetan language. The course materials that you have prepared are 

excellent. And I wish you great success in developing a school to teach Tibetan. This can be a 

vehicle for helping many people. 

In general, even knowing a little Tibetan is beneficial in deepening an understanding of the 

Dharma. For those who know no Tibetan, there is an inherent limit placed on what can be 

learned about the Dharma. For those who learn Tibetan, there is no limit to their studies or to 

what they can learn. Learning even a little Tibetan can deepen students' understanding of the 

Dharma. 

I will be happy to do anything I can to help the Tibetan Language Institute expand its activities. I 

look forward to coming to the Institute in the future to teach, and I will send you anything you 

need. 

With all my good wishes,  

(signed)  

Thrangu Rinpoche 

 


